
TOWN OF WAREHAM 
Cemetery Commissioners 

95 Charge Pond Road 
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CEMETERY COMMISSIONERS 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 

Date:   Thursday, March 16, 2017 

 

Location:  8:00 A.M. – MMD, 95 Charge Pond Road Wareham, MA 02571 

 

Attendance: 

Commissioners: Deborah Jean Rose      Present 

   Kathleen Bird       Present  

   Jack M. Silva       Present 

 

Liaison officer: David Menard, Director     Present    

                         Deborah J. Berchtold, Administrative Assistant   Present 

 

               

 

      The meeting was called to order at 8:00 A.M. 

 

Accepted and signed previous month’s minutes 3-0-0 

 

Voted 3-0-0 to allow the placement of a flat marker on Lot 100, grave 5 in Centre Annex, (Reed family). 

 

The Cemetery Commissioners were required by the Town of Wareham to sign the Town’s Harassment 

Policy acknowledging receipt that they received the policy. 

 

Discussions:  

 

The discussion continued pertaining to Anthi Frangiadis’ request to plant a tree in memory of her 

mother, Kyriaki A. Kolovani, at the Centre Cemetery, Annex section located in the vicinity of Lot 261.  

The Cemetery Commissioners determined that Anthi Frangiadis needs to mark out the spot where she 

would like to plant the tree and the Cemetery Commissioners can review the request with a better 

understanding of its’ placement and then vote on her request.       .   

 

The Cemetery Commissioners discussed the schematic and colors pertaining to the Miranda bench. The 

Commissioners voted 2-0-1 to allow the gold for the crown and Trey’s name and the etching would 

remain with the standard colors.  

 

It was agreed by the Cemetery Commissioners to hire Tom Daley of Cemetery Solutions, to review the 

Rules and Regulations, to check to see if the Town is in compliance with Mass General Laws and to 

evaluate the cemeteries record system.  He was invited to the next meeting on April 20, 2017 and has 

accepted.  

 

 

 



Other Cemetery Business: None 

  

Meeting Adjourned 8:20 A.M. 

 

Next meeting to be Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 8:00 A.M 

              

 

 

 

 


